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After months of meetings and negotiations, the “Donation Agreement” between the Town of
Greenburgh and Paws Crossed Animal Rescue Inc. (PCAR) has been signed enabling the
transfer of the dormant animal shelter located at 100 Warehouse Lane South in Elmsford. The
Closing Date on this property will be announced next week.

“Paws Crossed could not be more excited and happy! We are so grateful to the Town of
Greenburgh, our wonderful lawyer, and of course for our outstanding community who have
shown true patience, endurance and continuous support throughout this entire process. Itis now
time for all of us to focus our attention on the future and our rescue mission” says Jennifer
Angelucci, President/CEO of Paws Crossed Animal Rescue Inc.

After the Closing is complete, the next step will be to get our engineers into the building and have
them map out a blueprint of the portions that are deemed immediately safe and operational. The
building will be prepared so that those areas can be used while the damaged areas are being
renovated. Then, through a detailed timeline and a strategic Capital Campaign, life will be
rejuvenated back into this damaged structure... one section at a time. The first phase, of this
projected 2-3 year project, will be called CHAPTER ONE: Moving In and Preparing a Home for
the Animals... we hope to bring “home” the Westchester Legacy animals and provide much
needed rescue efforts.

Next steps, timelines and monetary amounts needed for each CHAPTER will depend on the
engineers’ evaluation and recommendations. PCAR will be documenting and sharing each step
along the way, for both transparency and posterity sake. We want to THANK YOU for remaining
with PCAR all these months and keeping this story in the public eye...we hope that you will
continue to participate in the writing of what is going to be an amazing book at the completion of
all these chapters!

For more on the history of PCAR and this property and ways you can DONATE, VOLUNTEER or
ADOPT, please visit their website at http://www.pawscrossedny.org/#!our-current-progress/xejif
and on Facebook at www.facebook.com/pawscrossed. Thank you once again!
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Located in Westchester County, New York, Paws Crossed is a 501(c) 3, not for profit, true no-kill animal rescue organization.
Through rescue, adoption, advocacy, rehabilitation and education, our mission is to “RESCUE ONE BY ONE UNTIL THERE ARE
NONE”".



